
Phillips  Murrah  Proud  to
Sponsor  Midtown  Walkabout
Event

Phillips Murrah is a proud sponsor of the Midtown Walkabout
event in the Midtown District on Saturday, April 15. Midtown
Walkabout is free to attend and will be open to the public
from noon until 4 p.m.

Phillips Murrah will have our tent set up in the parking lot
at Brown’s Bakery to meet our future new neighbors, so please
feel free to swing by! Click on the map for more details.

This bi-annual event, organized in April and October, is a
district-wide  celebration  of  all  things  Midtown  where  the
community can shop, eat, and enjoy the day while becoming more
familiar with the district.

Midtown merchants will be offering a wide array of in-store
specials, discounts, and activities during their normal
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operating hours, in addition to free family programming
throughout the district, provided by the Midtown Association
and Downtown Oklahoma City Partnership.

Follow MidtownOKC on social media:
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